Chelsea Beach Resident's Association, Inc.

January-March 2018 CBRA, P.O. Box 1158, Pasadena, MD 21122 Family Friendly, Desirable, Water Privileged 800 Home Community

NEW!!! www.ChelseaBeach.org Email: ChelseaBeachAssn@gmail.com NEW!!!



CBRA Meeting

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Magothy/Chelsea Community Lutheran Church. Agenda items to be discussed:

- CBRA Committees
- Volunteering
- Newsletter
- Membership
- Boat Ramp Keys
- Finance Report
- Community Concerns



LATEST NEWS

- The newsletter is now digital! Sign up now to get it delivered to your inbox at www.ChelseaBeach.org and stay current with events, news and happenings in our community!
- Have something to sell? Looking for a great plumber? Want to connect with your neighbors? Join us on www.NextDoor.com
- Connect with us on our private Facebook page-CBRA FB Group.

For community members only

- To avoid unsafe driving conditions, residents please bring in your trash cans after Friday's pickup.
- Please remember to take down any personal signs that have been posted after the event has passed, animal found, etc.
- Save the Date! Next General Meeting: Tuesday, March 6, 2018 at 6:30

Volunteers Help Make Chelsea Beach a **Great Place to Live!**

Please consider supporting your community by donating a little of your time and talents. We are looking for people to help with the following areas:



- ➤ Boat Ramp/Fishing Hole/Nature Trail
- Social Activities & Events (Adults & Kids)
- Membership
- Community Improvement/ Beautification
- Communications/ Social Media/ Newsletter/Website



CBRA Officers

President- Judy Bart Vice President- Kathie Clark Treasurer- Cindy Martin Secretary- VACANT Member-At-Large-Vacant

News/comments: Contact Kim Johnson, Communications Mgr, at 410-429-0606 or email at chelseabeachassn@gmail.com



NOTICE TO BOATERS



- *Please continue to use your 2017 boat ramp key until the March meeting
- *In order to get new boat ramp keys for 2018, there are only 2 option this year. You must either:
 - -Attend the March meeting or get keys through the mail

Please do not call and ask for any other options. Thanks in advance for adhering to the new policy!!

"We would like to thank everyone for helping to keep the common areas clean. Please continue to pick up any trash on the ground and put it in the recycle or trash can. If you see anyone littering remind them that the Community property belongs to all of us and that it is our responsibility to keep it clean." – CBRA Board



SAVE THE DATE!!

Next CBRA General Meeting

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 at 6:30pm



- The window for getting keys will be significantly shorter plan ahead and come prepared
- New policies and procedures for obtaining boat ramp keys
- Plus more!